
 
 
 

 

Game Day Program 

HUBMEN FOOTBALL PARENT AD 
 

       
 

       
 
To keep with our theme of doing everything we do as a program first class we will once again be 

doing a glossy media guide for our team.  This year we would like to offer parents and supporters the 

opportunity to do a personal ad for their favorite player or players.  These “Parent Ads” provide the 

opportunity to give a special message of support to your athlete as well as help to create a special 

piece of memorabilia to remember the season by.   

Those interested need to submit their ad to Coach Bo by August 20th.  Submissions can be as a full 

page (8.5x11), ½ Page (8.5x5.5), or ¼ Page (4.25x5.5).  Prices will be full page ($100), ½ Page 

($50), and ¼ Page ($25).  Please email your layout to erinwasurick@gmail.com.  We will hold a 

workshop huddle in late July for anyone that needs help putting their ad together.   

Those parents interested in purchasing a 2018 Parent Ad should email erinwasurick@gmail.com 

using the subject: Parent Ad to express your interest.  This will allow us to reserve space in the layout 

and follow up with you regarding your materials. 

Lets do the little things that add up to make Jordan the greatest place in Minnesota to raise a family. 
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